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DEFER REPORT ON MEDICAL LEADERSHIP OF PSYCIATRIC
SERVICES IN THE MENTAL HEALTH DIVISION

Dear Members of the Board:

On November 14’h, your Board directed County Personnel to work with the Health Services
Agency to review the issue of medical leadership of psychiatric services and determine if
personnel changes were needed which was later deferred to February 27, 2001. Any
recommendation of this issue has an impact on Executive Management compensation.
Therefore, staff recommends deferral of this item until after Executive Management
compensation is completed.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board:

1. Approve the deferral of the report on the medical leadership of psychiatric services in the
Mental Health Division of the Health Services Agency until after Executive Management
compensation is completed.

Very truly yours,

Rama  Khalsa, Ph.D.
Health services Administrator

RECOMMENDED:

Susan A. Mauriello
County Administrative Officer

cc: County Administrative Office; Auditor-Controller; County Counsel; Personnel (2); Health
Services Agency; HAS Personnel; MHSAS 1400 Emeline


